
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

UNIVERSITY MEMORANDUM 
 
MEMO NO. : Memo 25-26:09 
DATE  :  July 17, 2025 
SUBJECT :  Suspension of Classes and Work (July 18, 2025) 
 
In light of the Zamboanga City Government’s announcement suspending classes in all levels, 
both in public and private schools, on Friday, July 18, 2025, due to unstable weather conditions 
brought about by the Southwest Monsoon, Ateneo de Zamboanga University is likewise 
suspending classes in all levels and on-site work operations for the said date to ensure the 
safety and well-being of our students, faculty, and staff. 
 
Essential personnel, including PPO, security, and agency personnel, are expected to report 
on-site as needed to maintain key operations. 
 
We advise everyone to stay indoors, avoid unnecessary travel, and remain alert by monitoring 
local weather updates and advisories from official sources. 
 
The University will continue to monitor developments and will issue further announcements as 
necessary through email and our official website. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 
 
Stay safe and stay at home. 
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Fr. Ernald M. Andal, SJ 
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